
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Magellan is firmly committed to giving our HealthChoices stakeholders a true voice in how behavioral health 

services are developed and delivered in Lehigh and Northampton counties.  

We welcome HealthChoices members and their families to help improve the behavioral health system by joining 

one of our committees. If you are actively using HealthChoices services in Lehigh or Northampton counties, 

Magellan will give you and your family members a monetary stipend for attending each committee meeting. 

Please contact Matt Arthur, Magellan Care Management Supervisor for more information and an application.  

You can call him toll-free at 1-866-780-3370, ext. 68024, call him directly at 610-814-8024,  
or e-mail him at JMArthur@MagellanHealth.com.  

 

 


